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Pregnancy and Infant Loss Outreach
of North Simcoe Muskoka

Have you experienced the loss of a pregnancy or infant?
You are not alone, please join us for a Drop-In program!

Pregnancy and Infant Loss 
Drop-In Program

This specialized drop-in program is facilitated by our professionally trained volunteers
and is designed to offer practical and emotional support to those who have experienced
the loss of a pregnancy or infant. The drop-in program will run monthly; with dates
listed below:

Our programs are open to all, age, ancestry, colour, race, citizenship, ethnic origin, place of origin, creed, disability,
family status, marital status, gender identity, gender expression, receipt of public assistance, record of offences, or
sexual orientation. Our goal is to bring the community together to create a safe and supportive network of resources
for families who have experienced pregnancy and infant loss. 

For more information, please contact us at:
 705-325-0505 ext. 209 or by e-mailing louise@hospiceorillia.ca

Date:
Time: 
Location:

Tuesday Evenings
7:00 pm
St. Thomas Anglican
Church, 4 Mary St.,
Bracebridge

Upcoming Sessions

Please note: This is not a religious support group, special thanks to St. Thomas Anglican Church for sharing
their space with us.

Tuesday,
Sept. 3rd,

2024 

Tuesday,
Oct. 1st,

2024 

Tuesday,
Nov. 5th,

2024 

Tuesday,
Dec. 3rd,

2024 


